Be Pals / Pr.Juliana Group
Welpenhorde De Woudwachters

The Hague, March 2021.
Dear Parents and Woudwachters,

To take away the uncertainty is here
a letter about our plans for Ascension Day.

We have rented the clubhouse of the
Wassenaer from Obdam Scouts.

It 1s located in Park de Pauw and has a beautiful
own terrain with lots of playing facilities,

a large campfire pit and canoes.

If we are because of the Corona measures
not allowed to stay overnight, we want our
Adventure offer during the day.
Thursday, May 13 from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m.
WOUDWHACHTERS - HVENGERS - KHMP Friday, May 14 from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m.

202 Saturday, May 15 from 10 a.m. until evening.
Sunday May 16 from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m.

If we are allowed to stay overnight, we will stay
of course also sleep a few nights and start
the camp on Wednesday evening May 12th.

This year's camp theme is: Thor's Hammer.

The two dwarfs who ever made the hammer

are dissatisfied with the design and want to improve the hammer.

However, the dwarfs Brokkr and Eitri are so blinded by this wish

that they don't ask Thor anything and take the hammer away without Thor knowing about it.

Thor actually needs the hammer very badly and that's why he shifts
the Avengers to search too.

However, these superheroes are not super sleuths and that is why we are going to help them.

We hope that all Woudwachters come along again this year, because it will be
of course an adventure to remember!

With super strong superhero greetings,

Bert, Hindira, Patricia, Yannick and Marc.




